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AASP-MN to Host “Night Out with the St. Paul Saints” 

 

The Alliance of Automotive Service Providers - Minnesota (AASP-MN) is pleased to announce it 

will host “A Night Out with the Saints” again this year.  “The last couple of years have been so 

well attended and so much fun, we had to do it again!” said Executive Director Judell Anderson.   

 

The game is at 7:05 p.m., Wednesday, August 23, at CHS Field and will feature the St. Paul 

Saints vs. the Wichita Wingnuts.  Prior to the game, AASP-MN member, Carl Thomas, of Lancer 

Service Auto Care, St. Paul, will host a tailgate party for those that attend.  “This event is a great 

way to get AASP-MN members, their employees and families together in a fun and relaxing 

setting,” said Anderson.  “I’m sure it will be another big hit!” 

 

For additional information, contact the AASP-MN office at (612) 623-1110 or 800-852-9071 or 

visit www.aaspmn.org. 

### 

 
AASP-MN is an association of independently-owned automotive service businesses and industry 
suppliers dedicated to improving Minnesota’s automotive service industry and the success of its 
nearly 800 members.  For more information, visit www.aaspmn.org.   
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